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Kieling, John, NMENV 

From: Phil Hypes [Iaradcon@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 17,20108:28 PM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Dear Mr. Kieling, 

I am writing to express my sincere personal support for the awarding of an open burn permit to 
Los Alamos National Laboratory. Granting this permit will not harm the environment, and is 
critical to the Lab's work to protect our soldiers and safeguard our nation. Please do what is 
right for New Mexico, the Lab, and our nation and grant this permit. You work every day to 
protect the environment of New Mexico. This is your chance to also protect our uniformed 
personnel in harms' way. 

I appreciate your consideration of my input. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Hypes 

Phil Hypes 
Los Alamos, New Mexico USA 
505231 5680 
faecorum semper solum profundum variat 
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